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Projects:

• Continue working with PowerSchool on Registration installation
• Field mapping
• Kiosks

• Website refresh
• Writing RFP to go out to bid

• Developed new method of Digital Signage
• Cost effective solution using Google Sheets and Admin Console

• Food Services software upgrade
• Meeting with vendors
• revising RFP

• Continue developing 2017-18 One to One Program
• Prepared EOY and 2017 intent letters for families (Attached)
• Revised policy to be reviewed by Policy Committee
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Current One to One Updates:

• Repairs:
• Average number of repairs a day = 9
• Average number of repairs fixed within visit = 7.5
• Average number of repairs need off site repairs = 1.5
• Number of repairs have increased

• Office hours at DMS:
• Open door policy

• Continuing to monitor One to One program
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